NORTHEAST MISSOURI
STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

OFFICE ©OF THE PRESIDENT

KIRKSVILLE

WALTER H.RTLE, PRESIDENT

April 26, 1955

Mr. Paulo S. DePaula

Caixa 1389
Rio de Janeiro, Brazil
South America

Dear Mr. DePaula:

[ am very happy to learn that you will be here
to commence your graduate work at the opening of the
summer quarter.

I do not have a teaching assistantship for you at
the present time. There is no particular demand for
Portuguese. I will, however, give you an international
scholarship that will take care of your tuition, that is,
incidental fees and the student activity fee.

You will find enclosed a Certificate of Admission
that will extend from June 1, 1955, to June 1, 1956.
It is renewable if you wish.

Again let me say how happy [ am that you are
going to be with us again. Iam looking forward to your

arrival,

Sincerely,
Walter H. Rylz?/
WHR /sw

Enclosure



